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ANNOUNCEMENT 
 

Marin County Public Health will be requiring face coverings when interacting with others who 
are not members of your household in public and private spaces starting on Wednesday April 
22nd.  Here is a link to the order:  https://coronavirus.marinhhs.org/marin-public-health-order-
face-coverings-41720 
 
Specifically as directed in the order, members of the public must wear face coverings while 
inside of or waiting in line to enter essential businesses and other businesses or facilities 
engaged in minimum basic operations, providing essential infrastructure, and providing 
essential government functions.   
 
Whereas courthouses have been deemed essential by the County of Marin’s Shelter-in-Place 
Order issued on March 16th, and by Governor Newsom’s Executive Order issued on March 
19th, wearing face coverings will be required in the Clerk’s Offices and Court Floor starting on 
April 22nd.   
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